
Record of Communication 

820

Kyle Barber, ADEQ Water Enforcemen

Patrick Fitzgerald, WW Manager, City 

12/10/2015 1:46

I informed Mr. Fitzgerald that the DMR for the monitoring period ending 09/30/2015, Discharge 
Number TX1-Q was not on file at ADEQ. I asked Mr. Fitzgerald if he could submit a copy to us. 
Mr. Fitzgerald looked through his files, but could not find a copy of the DMR. Mr. Fitzgerald said 
that the DMR must not have been sent to him by their contracted lab, and he said that he would call 
the lab to find out what happened and to request a copy of the DMR. I asked Mr. Fitzpatrick to send 
us a signed copy of the DMR as soon as he received it.
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